
 

Calhoun County Board of Education 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

 

Calhoun County Board of Education, in accordance with Ala. Code § 16-12-140, 

provides this notice of two required public hearings to be held concerning the 

proposed budget and allocation of resources for Calhoun County Schools for the 

2013-2014 fiscal year. The location and times for the Board Meetings at which 

the public budget hearings will be held are as follows:  

 

Place:    Calhoun County Board of Education  

 Administration Building – Board Meeting Room  

 4400 McClellan Blvd  

 Anniston, Alabama  

 

Dates & Times:            August 22, 2013 at 4:00 P.M.  

 August 29, 2013 at 4:00 P.M.  

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED. 

 


